
Hold	the	date	- a	final	presentation!	
Visions for a 
Resilient & Sustainable 
Port of Galilee

Join	the	University	of	Rhode	Island’s	senior	Landscape	Architecture	Design	Studio,	
along	with	graduate	and	undergraduate	students	of	Environmental	Science	and	
Management	and	Marine	Affairs	for	a	presentation	of	ideas.			Following	site	visits	
and	a		public	listening	session	with	stakeholders,	the	students	will	showcase	storm	
resilience	strategies,	sustainable	design	recommendations	and	policy	proposals	for	
the	waterfront.
Pleased	join	us.

Friday,	December	18,	2015,	
3:00	pm,	Location	TBD
REFRESHMENTS	PROVIDED

For	questions,	contact:	Professors	Will	Green	(wagre@uri.edu)	or	Austin	Becker	(abecker@uri.edu)	

Support	 from	the	Spartina Fund
A	fund	held	at:


